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From: Martin, Michael <mimart@iu.edu>  
Sent: Tuesday, February 02, 2021 9:30 AM 
To: Tran, Frank <Frank.Tran@nrc.gov> 
Subject: [External_Sender] RE: Request additional information for NRC License No. 13‐02752‐03 

Hello Mr. Tran, 

I hope this finds you well. I apologize for the delay in replying to you, as I have been out of office.  

To clarify, we wish to retain line item 6.M. until the new source and unit are installed in order to minimize down time and 
delays in treatment. I have spoken with the vendor, who will provide source removal and decommissioning paperwork 
(including leak test) after the service engineer removes the source on the first day of the upgrade. We will forward this to 
you as soon as the source is no longer at our site and under our control, which we anticipate to occur a day or two after 
removal. 

Please let me know if this adequately answers your request. 

Kind regards, 

Michael 

T. Michael Martin, PhD, DABHP
Director of Health Physics & Radiation Safety Officer 
IUPUI/IUMC, IU Health Academic Health Center, Eskenazi Hospital 
Adjunct Assistant Professor of Radiology & Imaging Sciences 
Indiana University Environmental Health and Safety  
Gatch Hall, CL159 
1120 W. Michigan St. 
Indianapolis, IN 46202  
Office: (317) 274-0331  
Pager: (317) 312-1519 
mimart@iu.edu 
tmartin24@iuhealth.org  
https://ehs.iupui.edu/radiation/index.html  

Please Click Here to Complete an EHS Customer Satisfaction Survey 




